
After doing college admissions for sixteen 
years, he has learned that finding the perfect 
college fit is about more than letter grades or 
GPAs; when students meet with him, he wants 
to “find out if [HPU] match[es] what their    
interests are and what they are looking for.” 
“You know...I've always been very honest in 
helping a student find what they're looking for 
and if I think that we’re not what they're    
looking for, then I am able to refer them to 
other universities or colleges,” he adds. 
 The opportunity for students to meet in
-person was an invaluable experience and     
after a schoolyear of distance learning and 
quarantine it is one that La Sierra University 
representative—David Mendoza—will no 
longer take for granted. Mendoza, the assistant 
director of recruitment for the university, 
“learned last year the importance of engaging 
with students personally and getting that      
personal touch,” because “it's really crucial to 
our success and enrollment.”  “I know the 
principal, Dr. Saxton,” says Mendoza—who 
has been presenting at A.B. Miller for years—
, “he is an alumnus from La Sierra University, 
and I've done the college fair here too, so I've 
been pretty involved.” 
 On this day, many brave seniors took 
another big step towards their futures, guided 
by knowledgeable admissions officers and     
insightful counselors. 
 We are so proud of every Miller       
student who participated in this fair and wish 
them the best of luck! 

College Fare continued. 

World Cup continued from page 3. 

 He was elected as FIFA president on February 26th of 
2016. The FIFA world Cup will be held this year in Qatar and 
will have its first opening game on November 21st.  
 There has been a lot of controversy for this upcoming 
FIFA World Cup because there has been leaked information 
of how the workers building the stadiums in Qatar are being 
treated very poorly. There have been 34 deaths directly linked 
with the construction of the stadiums, and 6,500 immigrant 
workers have died since the FIFA World Cup was awarded to 
Qatar 10 years ago. This has brought light to the controversy 
of this year’s FIFA World Cup—many people believe that 
there should not be a FIFA World Cup this year due to all 
these incidents relating to the constructions of the stadiums 
that will be used for the FIFA World Cup. 
 The first ever FIFA World Cup was in 1930, hosted in 
Uruguay. The 1930 FIFA World Cup was won by the home 
national team, Uruguay. The FIFA World Cup is a prestigious 
tournament that is held every four years for national teams. Every soccer fan dreams of playing in the FIFA World Cup as kids. Every professional 
soccer player’s dream is to play the FIFA World Cup. What makes the FIFA World Cup so special is that it is only held every four years and only 
32 national teams are allowed to represent their country in the FIFA World Cup out of 211 total national teams. Out of 211 teams that initially try 
qualifying to play in the FIFA World Cup only 32 national teams qualify to the actual FIFA World Cup, and only one national team wins It all. 
There has been a total of 21 FIFA World Cups from 1930 to 2018. The last FIFA World Cup was held in Russia in 2018. Frances national team won 


